Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 267

From: I
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Extension of Emergency Power Bill

Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 8:46:21 AM

To Whom It May Concern:,

As a Minister of Religion and resident of Southport, Queensland, I implore you to vote
against the extension of the Emergency Power Bill for an extra 180 days that the
Labor Government’s Health Minister, Ms Yvette D’Ath, has tabled in the house.

These Emergency Powers should be stopped now and not extended. The damage that
has already been done to young children compromising their health and learning
ability through mask wearing, the loss of jobs in the Health Industry of good
upstanding citizens, the loss of good experienced teachers and other staff in state
schools and loss of volunteers to help with reading, tuckshops etc, as well as
businesses in the hospitality industry and staff needed to man them has been
absolutely criminal.

This is just the tip of the iceberg as mental health of people of all ages in our state has
risen to epic proportions, let alone the number of people I have had to counsel
because of loved ones who have committed suicide.

Now we have floods in our state, to add to the mental health condition of so many
who have been down the flood road previously.

No amount of money thrown at people can heal mental health.

Stopping the mandates and allowing people to get back to some normality will. The
people are at their wits end so these State of Emergency Powers need to be blocked
and [ am counting on you, to vote against this Bill.

. Win. Tamar (Robegu) Yeomans
Director

Beit Gan-Eden Ltd. (ACN: 98 158 777 652
Beit Gan-Eden Messianic Community
Religious Marriage Celebrant
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